
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                        Friday 20th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 

End of Year 8 Celebration Trip: Summer 2025 
 
Thank you for the £60 deposit, which secures a place for your child on the Year 8 visit to London in June 2025.   
 
Below is the schedule for the remaining non-refundable payments.  Please note, the total cost of the visit has been 
reduced to £270 per pupil. 
 
Payment schedule for the balance is as follows: 
 

• Second payment of £70 is due by 31st January 2025 

• Final payment of £140 is due by 31st March 2025 
 

Please contact myself via the School Office if you would like to discuss the above. (An additional letter will be sent 
to those pupils in receipt of pupil premium)  
 
Pupils attending this visit will need to have a record of good behaviour and demonstrate that they can obey safety 
and other rules.  Anyone whose behaviour is judged to be unacceptable may be excluded or required to return 
home early and any expenses incurred will be the responsibility of their parents. 
 
Please refer to our Terms and Conditions for School Visits by visiting our website by copying and pasting the link 
below into your search engine: https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/parents---carers/terms-and-conditions-for-
school-visits. By signing up to this visit, you are agreeing to the terms outlined. 
 
The final itinerary will be shared in January, but in the meantime please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Hall 
Deputy Headteacher/DSL 
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